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Minutes 

Williamsburg Board of Selectmen 

May 10, 2022 
 

The members of the Board of Selectmen met in special session on Tuesday, May 10, 2022, by 

video conference call.  The chair called the meeting to order at 3:00 p.m.  

 

Present:  David Mathers, William Sayre, and Denise Banister (from 4:00) 

Also present:  Nick Caccamo (Town Administrator), Brenda Lessard (Town Clerk), Eleanor 

Warnock (Administrative Assistant) 

Tax Collector candidates:  Steven Romanowski, Sally Bastiaans 

 

1. Motion was made and seconded (WS/DM) to continue the meeting to 4 p.m.  So voted (WS 

aye, DM aye).  The meeting was suspended at 3:04 p.m. and reconvened at 4 p.m. 

 

2. Tax Collector interviews and discussion – The Board interviewed Steve Romanowski and 

Sally Bastiaans for the position of Tax Collector.  Board members were very impressed and felt 

that both candidates were well qualified.  After discussion, motion was made and seconded 

(DB/WS) to offer the position to Sally Bastiaans.  So voted (DB aye, WS aye, DM aye).  Motion 

was made and seconded (DB/WS) that if Sally doesn’t accept the job then it be offered to Steve 

Romanowski.  So voted (DB aye, WS aye, DM aye).  There was some discussion about salary.  

Town Administrator Nick Caccamo and Board chair Dave Mathers will meet with Sally to 

negotiate the start date and terms. 

 

 

Approved:     ______________________________________ 

      Clerk 

 


